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February 22, 2013 

 

      

 

Andy Hybben 

3363 Oasis Ave 

Stillwater MN 55082 

 

VIA EMAIL: andyhybben@hotmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 582 Ohio Street 

 

Dear Mr. Hybben: 

 

This is to confirm that on February 19, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

February 26, 2013 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Inspector was to re-measure the ceiling 

height and a staff report will be given.  You don’t need to attend this hearing and the result will 

be emailed to you.  In the event that an inspection has not conducted, I will continue the matter 

again to March 5, 2013. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

Sean Westenhofer (email) 
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